	In compliance with CPUC Decision 97-05-040, on July 8, 1997 a Meter & Data Communications Standards Workshop was held at the Commission Auditorium in San Fransisco.  Attached is the joint market participant draft of the workshop report prepared jointly by the UDCs.  We have attempted to be responsive to the workshop participants’ by including many of your ideas, concerns and suggestions.  The text of the report should be considered to be in final draft form.  Additional detail work is required for the Appendices and planned to be finalized prior to July 25, 1997.  


	


	Please review the draft report and appendices carefully and send your comments via E-Mail to each of the assigned UDC representatives shown below by Tuesday, July 22, 1997.





	Dave Geier		SDG&E	Dgeier@sdge.com	Phone 619-654-8200


	Tim Vahlstrom 	PG&E		TCV1@pge.com	Phone 415-973-1084


	Ken Czarnecki 	SCE		czarnekj@sce.com  	Phone 909 592-3703 





	We plan to file and serve the Final Workshop Report on or before Friday, July 25, 1997.  Parties will then have an opportunity to formally respond to the report by filing comments with the Commission by August 11, 1997.


